MINUTES OF A CLOSED SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF COBDEN, ILLINOIS HELD ON FRIDAY, JULY 25, 2014 AT THE VILLAGE HALL

The Closed Session began at 3:05 p.m. The following Trustees were present:

Patrick Brumleve Alma Gomez Dennis Maze David Stewart Frances Swedlund

The Closed Session was videotaped as required by law.

The purpose of the Closed Session was to interview applicants for the position of full-time police officer.

Police Chief B. J. Hale was present for the interviews.

Jesse Spencer, Brian Toler, Cody Behm and Sandra Carmona were interviewed.

Following the interviews, it was agreed that the position would be offered to Cody Behm at a rate of \$15 per hour providing he relocate his residence to within 20 miles of the Village and sign an agreement for a 5-year commitment since the Village will have to provide training.

It was noted that Sandra Carmona is the second choice for the position.

Dennis Maze left the meeting due to another commitment.

Motion was made by Brumleve, seconded Gomez, to return to regular session. Motion passed and the Closed Session ended at 4:20 p.m.

Karen M. Winzenburger Village Clerk